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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
 
Greetings Eagle International members. Hope everyone is doing well as we head into the 
winter months. 
 
Between work, traveling, and grandkids this has been a busy year for Elaine and I, but it has 
been a good year. We have had a rally at Quartsite, and one in San Angelo. Susan Groves 
was kind enough to write an article about San Angelo, and Trish Legg sent some pictures.  This 
coming year we plan on having a "rally" in Quartsite on Jan. 20-23, 2022, and people can 
come early and stay late. There are rallies in the planning stage in Southeast Nebraska hosted 
by Mel and Trish Legg for the end of September, and a rally in Branson hosted by Jim and 
Denise Hufford for the first of October. We will have more information on these last two in the 
next newsletter. 
 
We lost one of our members, Wayne St Onge, in September this year.  Mel Legg and Mike 
Groves have each written an article about Wayne. He will be missed. 
 
We will be electing officers for the next two years. You can mail, email, or bring them to 
Quartsite where they will be counted. 
 
Safe travels, 
Marty Golden F299092  
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